SMART EDUCATION CHARITABLE FOUNDATION
REYEEREES

November 15, 2018

Dear Principal and Teachers,

Seminar Invitation: “How can schools successfully apply for PEEGS on e-learning initiatives?”

Does your school want to implement e-learning initiatives under PEEGS? However, did you know NOT all
e-learning projects will be approved under this scheme? We write to cordially invite you to our seminar
to find out more. We will share our experience with you, and you can also hear directly from teachers
who have successfully applied for the PEEGS funding in previous rounds.

Seminar objectives

With the support of SCOLAR and subsidy from the Language Fund, the Education Bureau launched a
Grant Scheme on Promoting Effective English Language Learning in Primary Schools in the 2017/18
school year. The time-limited Grant (“PEEGS”) is to help schools develop their school-based English
enhancement measures to further promote effective English language learning. In the seminar, we will
discuss how schools can effectively use the e-learning resources to facilitate learning and teaching and
how we can assist teachers to overcome issues and challenges along the way: from proposal
development, project implementation to evaluation and reporting.

Theme: How can schools successfully apply for PEEGS on e-learning initiatives?
Discussion topics:
1. Do’s and Don’ts on the PEEGS proposal development (e-learning in particular)
2. Success stories and things to note during the application process
3. Innovative measures to teach English with promising results

Date: December 5, 2018 (Wednesday)

Time: 1415 to 1630

Venue: Multi-function Room 106, Hong Kong Red Cross Headquarters

Address: 19 Hoi Ting Road, West Kowloon (Near MTR Exit D3 of Olympic Station)

Language: Seminar will be conducted in Cantonese

Speakers: Ms. Lam Man Kwan Gloria of Sam Shui Natives Association Huen King Wing School

Ms. Elsa Tsang, President of Smart Education Charitable Foundation

If you are interested in attending our seminar, please complete the following reply slip or complete the
Google Form by visiting https://goo.gl/forms/55q0RLHWASzZI9YV2 before November 30, 2018. We will
be in touch shortly.

Thank you for your kind attention.
Yours faithfully,
Smart Education Charitable Foundation

Smart Education Charitable Foundation
Address: Unit E, 11/F, Ford Glory Plaza, 37-39 Wing Hong Street, Cheung Sha Wan, Kowloon
Tel: +852 2851 3822 / +853 6261 6000 Fax: +852 2851 8422
www.MySmartEDU.com
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Reply Slip

Please email the completed slip to info@mysmartedu.com or fax it to +852 2851 8422.

We will attend the seminar on “How can schools successfully apply for PEEGS on e-learning
initiatives?”

Date: December 5, 2018 (Wednesday)

Time: 1415 to 1630

Venue: Multi-function Room 106, Hong Kong Red Cross Headquarters
Address: 19 Hoi Ting Road, West Kowloon (Near MTR Exit D3 of Olympic Station)
School:

Name: Job title:

Email: Contact no.:
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Email: Contact no.:
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